
 
Call for Proposals: Sub-Grant for Primary Health Care Advocacy 

Issued by: Health NGOs Network (HENNET) 

Through: Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Health NGOs Network (HENNET), with support from the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation 

is pleased to announce a call for proposals for a sub-grant to support advocacy activities focusing 

on Primary Health Care (PHC) including Maternal, Child Health as part of the PHC Coalition 

initiative. This funding opportunity includes a cost-sharing requirement, where applicants are 

expected to contribute a portion of the project costs through cash, in-kind contributions, or other 

resources. 

Purpose 

This sub-grant aims to enhance and support innovative, impactful, and sustainable PHC advocacy 

activities that contribute to strengthening health systems and improving health outcomes. 

Eligibility 

Eligible applicants must be registered NGOs, CBOs, or non-profit organizations and registered 

members of HENNET with a proven track record in implementing Health advocacy projects at 

county level 

Priority Areas 

Proposals should address one or more of the following areas: 

1. Community Health Advocacy 

2. Maternal and Child Health Advocacy 

3. Health and community Systems Strengthening Advocacy 

4. Disease Prevention and Health Promotion Advocacy 

5. Access to Essential Medicines and Vaccines Advocacy 

6. Innovative PHC Advocacy Solutions 

Funding Information 

• Cost-Sharing: Applicants are required to contribute a portion of the project costs through 

cash, in-kind contributions, or other resources. 

 



 
How to Apply 

Interested organizations are invited to submit an Expression of Interest (EOI) through the link 

provided below. 

Submission Guidelines 

• Submission Link: https://hennet.or.ke/expression-of-interest-eoi/ 

Important Dates 

• EOI Submission Deadline: Friday 6th September 2024 by 5:00 PM 

• Notification of Shortlisted Applicants: Friday 1st November 2024 

Contact Information 

For any questions or further information, please email: grants@hennet.or.ke  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Note: Submission of an EOI does not guarantee funding. Shortlisted organizations will be 

contacted to submit a full proposal. 

HENNET is committed to equal opportunity and encourages applications from all qualified 

organizations, regardless of race, gender, or disability. 
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